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Hi, 
  
I am requesting access to the following information relating to the proposed closure of St Guthlac's 
School: 
  
1) Correspondence between LCC, the Governing Body of St Guthlac's and George Farmer and the 
Crowland ward member Cllr Przyszlak regarding the proposals to close St Guthlac's School.  Note 
correspondence means (but is not limited to) emails, letters, transcripts of telephone conversations. 
  
2) Details of the Governing body of said school and their recorded interests made at the start of the 
academic year, and also any additional interests recorded when the unanimous vote to put forward the 
proposals was made. 
  
3) Any information used by LCC and the Governing Body of said schools to determine that the St 
Guthlac's school is not sustainable in the longer term.  I consider this information to be (but not limited to) 
pupil number predictions, geography of where pupils come from and the current financial situation of the 
school. 
  
4) Any minutes from LCC meetings where the proposals to close St Guthlac's were discussed. 
  
5) Any minutes from the said schools Governing Body where the proposals to close St Guthlac's were 
discussed. 
  
My contact details are: 
  
Jim Astill 
32 Harvester Way 
Crowland 
Peterborough 
PE6 0DA 
  
01733 211535 or 07775 928661 
  
jim.astill@xlii.co.uk or contact@save-stguthlacs.co.uk 
  


